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Dr. E. Chargaff
Department of Biochemistry
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650 West 168th Street
New York 52, New York

Dear Dr. Chargaff's

; I am very glad to know that you are ready to take part in
this summer's Symposium. .

I have invited Dr. M. Stacey, University of Birmingham,
England, to talk about bacterial nucleoproteins, but have not
received an answer yet. Could you suggest anyone else for that
section?

Sincerely yours,

NM
MDraf « Demeres

 


